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                      This Term 
We are delighted to announce our theme for Term 4 is fantasy. We will be investigating a range 
of fantasy texts, videos and plays. In addition to this, we will be developing our skills through-
out the curriculum in a range of exciting ways!  

Science 
In science we will be investigating classification, 
where we will be studying a range of animals and 
plants. We will also by developing our learning by 
investigating statistics and presenting our data in 

a range of different mathematical ways. 

 English  
• In English, we will be producing 

our own fantasy narratives, 
flashbacks and poetry inspired 
by our reading. During this topic, 
we will be reading a range of 
texts including: A Midsummer 
Nights Dream by William Shake-
speare, Skellig by David Almond 
and The Hobbit by J.R.R Tolkien. 

Maths 
In Maths, children will continue to 
work on their number skills for the 
mathematical operations, building fur-
ther on their mental and written 
methods. Children will also continue to 
develop their reasoning skills and wid-
en their mathematical vocabulary. 
They will continue to focus on problem 
solving and SATs style questions in preparation for 
these in May. Furthermore,  TTRS is a great program 
to use at home for practising these skills. 

Curriculum 

 
Our Fantasy theme continues throughout 
the wider curriculum. . In addition to our 

Fantasy theme, we will be building our 
French skills, listening to and performing 

a range of popular music. To inspire us 
further, we will be investigating the works 

and performances of William Shake-
speare.  

Indoor PE is—Dodgeball 

Outdoor PE is—Circuit training.  

 

Our weekly SATS club will continue from 
26.2.24 

Be Inspired 

Reading at Home 
The use of the Boomreader app has been a great 
success in school and it’s a powerful app to help 

with the tracking of reading and the reading inter-
ests of our children. Please continue to log your 
home reading four times a week. Thank you for 

your continued support.  

Key Messages 
PE continues to be on a Monday and Thursday, children are to come dressed in outdoor-

appropriate kit. 
As mentioned throughout year 6, children will be expected to read at least four times per week 

and complete an weekly homework given.  These all must be returned every Friday. 
We thank you for your continued support.  
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